Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
The Central Florida Water Initiative (CFWI) Regional Water Supply Plan Team announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, April 18, 2019, 10:00 a.m.

PLACE: Oakland Meeting Hall, 221 N. Arrington Street, Oakland, FL 34760

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This notice serves as a correction to the address provided in the Notice of Public Workshop published on March 27, 2019 in FAR Volume 45 No. 60.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Tammy Bader-Gibbs, St. Johns River Water Management District, P.O. Box 1429, Palatka, FL 32178, (386)329-4500, tbader@sjrwmd.com or http://cfwiwater.com seven days before the meeting.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Lynn Dattolo, Facility Rentals Coordinator, Town of Oakland, (407)656-1117, ext. 2101. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Mike Register, Director, Division of Water Supply Planning and Assessment, St. Johns River Water Management District, P.O. Box 1429, Palatka, FL 32178-1429, (386)329-4212, mregister@sjrwmd.com, Mark Elsner Chief of Water Supply Bureau, South Florida Water Management District, 3301 Gun Club Road, West Palm Beach, FL 33406, (561)682-6156, melsner@sfwmd.gov, or Joseph Quinn, Water Supply Project Manager, Southwest Florida Water Management District, 2379 Broad Street, Brooksville, FL 34604-6899, (352)796-7211, joe.quinn@swfwmd.state.fl.us.
